
Frustrated with reduced
garbage pick-up services,
pool and city hall hours?

Due to budget woes, the city of Prince Rupert has

asked city workers, members of CUPE 105, for a

$250,000 wage reduction.

We have agreed to make this sacrifice on behalf of

our community.

Over the next year, the city has scheduled 14

unpaid “service reduction days” which represent a

6% income loss for Prince Rupert’s 110 city workers.

We care about our community and are proud of the

work we do keeping our city clean and safe.

These service reduction days are as painful to us as

they are to you.
Thurs., April 8, 2004

Mon., April 26, 2004

Fri., May 14, 2004  

Fri., June 11, 2004

Fri., July 2, 2004

Fri., July 30, 2004

Fri., August 13, 2004

Fri., September 3, 2004

Fri., October 8, 2004

Fri., November 12, 2004

Fri., December 24, 2004

(1/2 day)

Fri., December 31, 2004

(1/2 day)

Fri., February 25, 2005

Fri., March 11, 2005

Thurs., March 24, 2005

ASK CITY COUNCIL ABOUT THE CUTS TO CITY SERVICES

Mayor Herb Pond hpond@princerupert.ca 626-0930 or 624-1479

Tony Briglio tbriglio@northsave.com 627-1063 or 627-9224

Paul Kennedy pets@citytel.net 624-2600 or 627-1161

Nelson Kinney knelson@princerupert.ca 624-9116 or 624-5602

Ken Cote maracote@citytel.net 624-5786 or 624-1375

Kathy Bedard kathyb@citytel.net 628-3275 or 624-9051

Jack Rudolph jrudolph@citytel.net 624-3879 or 624-1353

SERVICE REDUCTION DAYS

City Hall is closed. Garbage pick-up is rescheduled.
Landfill is closed. Civic Centre on reduced hours.

Local 105 Prince Rupert’s city workers         opeiu 491


